
                    

Message from the Headteacher: 

Please don't forget we have our food 

bank cupboard outside just by the 

'library book drawers' out by the 

main door of the school. Please do use 

if you need (and donate if you can) so 

we are all helping each other. 

 

We have an increasing number of 

families with financial difficulties due 

to our current economic climate. Please do contact me 

if you would like to meet and talk things through, we 

may be able to offer help & support, Diane Frainer.  

 

THE DEADLINE FOR SCHOOL APPLICATIONS IS  

15th January 2023. 
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Half Term 13th - 17th Feb 

Yorkies Open 13th - 17th Feb 

  

Diary Dates 

Phonics Corner  
Clap the beats in animal words 

(syllables). 

Dog, rabbit, crocodile, hippopota-

mus..Tyranosaurus 

Rex 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing a very Happy New Year to all our 

Pre-school families. We look forward to wel-

coming you back for another fun filled term. 

The next few weeks will be busy, settling 

our new children into the setting and ensur-

ing all our children are ready for the learn-

ing experiences we are planning. 

Please make sure your 

child has wellies in school 

(named) - it is so muddy in 

the school garden after the 

rains we've had. They still 

need normal shoes for 

changing into when inside. 

We will be learning about Chinese new year 

at the end of this month - It is the year of 

the Rabbit! More details on next newsletter. 

Old Christmas cards gave the children wonderful craft expe-

riences at the end of last term. If you have any old ones left, 

please send them in and we will keep them for next year. 


